
 

               

               

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Pupil Premium 

Each year the school receives extra funding from the government to provide additional support and 

educational experiences for children who are in receipt of certain benefits. This funding is called Pupil 

Premium and can help ensure all children have access to the same opportunities and activities.  

The funding is used in school in a variety of ways. It is used to support additional learning, to support music 

tuition, help with paying for trips and residential visits and to support eligible children to access extra-

curricular clubs and equipment.  

The school can qualify for Pupil Premium for your child if you receive one of the following: 

 Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker's Allowance (JSA) Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

(ESA) 

 Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after the person stops qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit) 

 Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than £16,190 

 

If you believe, your child may qualify for this support in school, please contact the school office.  

There is an application form available from the school office, either in person or via the above email 

address, or you can apply online http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-

meals-and-milk. Please note that, should your circumstances change and you no longer qualify for receipt 

of any of the above benefits, pupil premium funding will still continue to be paid to support your child for a 

further 6 years.  

 

If you have any questions about Pupil Premium and how we use this funding, or would like more 

information on how to apply, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Jenny Cook 

 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  
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